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· Statement by the Chair of the Permanent Council on the facilitation efforts of the Secretary General in Venezuela

The Permanent Council approved the following draft statement issued by the Chair on behalf of the Council:

“The Chair of the Permanent Council reiterates, in the strongest terms, the support of the member states of the OAS for the facilitation work of its Secretary General, César Gaviria, which he is undertaking in furtherance of Permanent Council resolution CP/RES. 821 and in the spirit of the Inter-American Democratic Charter.

The Permanent Council is seized with the extreme urgency with which the Parties should move to agreement through dialogue, within the constitutional framework, to resolve the crisis”.

· First report on Haiti in compliance with CP/RES. 822 (1331/02)
The Permanent Council took note of the report (CP/doc.3671/02) presented by the Assistant Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi.  The Council also took note of the comments made by Ambassador Raymond Valcin, Permanent Representative of Haiti, and other delegations. The Chair reminded the Council that pursuant to resolution CP/RES.822 (1331/02), the General Secretariat would present the second report in the first week of January.  The Chair further informed the Council that he would consult with delegations with a view to issuing a declaration on the situation in Haiti. 

· New Dates for the thirty-third regular session of the General Assembly

The Permanent Council approved resolution CP/RES.832 (1345/02), setting June 8, 9 and 10, 2003, as the new dates for the thirty-third regular session of the General Assembly to be held in Santiago, Chile.

· Change of dates of the Second High-Level Meeting of the Special Security Concerns of Small Island States
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Ambassador Miguel Ruiz Cabanas, Permanent Representative of Mexico, and Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security informed the Council that he received a note from the Permanent Mission of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines (CP/CSH-523/02) requesting a change of date of the Second High-Level Meeting of the Special Security Concerns of Small Island States. The Council agreed to formally adopt the new dates at its next meeting, once the report and the pertinent draft resolution had been circulated.


· Farewell 
The Council bade farewell to Ambassador Humberto de la Calle Lombana, Permanent Representative of Colombia.
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�.	The statements and remarks made by delegations are recorded in the minutes of the meeting CP/ACTA 1346/02.
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